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Algonquin from 
Pikwakanagan FN

Jody supports 
central staff & school 

teams with their 
understanding of 

contemporary and 
customary Indigenous 
perspectives, history 

& context.

She also provides 
direction to OCDSB 
teams & schools in 

disrupting the current 
colonial system as 

they work to become 
culturally responsive & 

inclusive. 

wemištikôšîhkân; 
mushkego ililiw 
(Moose Cree), 
osoba, dione

Kyl is responsible for 
programs supporting 
Indigenous students 
at OCDSB and for 

offering professional 
development 

opportunities to staff.

He is available to 
make presentations at 

staff meetings.

Kyl also maintains 
positive relationships 

with community 
partners.

Algonquin from 
Mattawa, Ontario

Kareena collaborates 
with educators K-8 

to infuse Indigenous 
worldviews, histories 
and pedagogy across 

the curriculum in a 
culturally responsive 
way. She co-creates 
authentic learning 

tasks, models lessons 
and shares First 

Nations, Inuit and 
Métis resources 
in English and 

French. Kareena 
also facilitates circles 
and discussions for 
students, educators 

and parents councils.

Anishinaabe from 
Serpent River FN & 

Curve Lake FN

Kris supports the 
academic journey of 
Indigenous Students 
from K-12 as well as 
their families from a 
holistic perspective. 

He offers one on 
one support, groups 
and sharing circles. 
He also works with 

community partners 
to ensure students 

and families are 
connected to 

appropriate resources. 

Anishinaabe from 
Wikwemikong 
Unceded FN & 
N’swakamok 

 (Sudbury, Ont.)

Josh supports the 
academic journey of 
Indigenous Students 
from K-12 as well as 
their families from a 
holistic perspective. 

He offers one on 
one support, groups 
and sharing circles. 
He also works with 

community partners 
to ensure students 

and families are 
connected to 

appropriate resources. 

Anishinaabe 
from Hiawatha 

First Nation and 
Nogojiwanong 

(Peterborough ON)

Courtney is available 
to provide short term 
counselling support, 

mental health 
consultation and 

advocacy for students. 
Courtney can help 

connect families and 
students to culturally 

specific services 
and help navigating 
services or accessing 

health related funding 
sources available.  

Nimkeehns is from 
Wikwemkoong 

Unceded Territory

Nimkeehns works with 
First Nations, Inuit 

and Métis students’ at 
Gloucester high school 
to support academic, 

cultural, social and 
personal experiences. 

Nimkeehns also 
supports teachers and 
classes with resources, 

presentations and 
collaborative projects.

Inuk, Inukjuaq, 
Nunavik - born in 

Montreal, raised in 
Ottawa. 

Jasmine supports First 
Nations, Inuit and 

Métis Students’ high 
school experience, 
engagement and 

success. Connecting 
community values, 

and realities to 
education and 

educators. 

 
Anishinaabe from 

Chippewas of  
Rama FN 

Josh works with 
Indigenous students 

to ensure they 
have access to the 

academic, social and 
emotional supports 
that are essential for 
student success.  He 
also advocates and 
empowers students 

throughout their high 
school journey and 
provides access to 

resources that foster a 
sense of belonging.  

Anishinaabe 
(Pottawatomi/

Ojibway), Bear Clan, 
from Wasauksing FN

I am available to 
meet with students/

families at your school 
to learn about ways 
I may support your 
academic journey. 
I can hold one-to-

one meetings, group 
meetings, or circles. 
Topics may include 

but are not limited to 
academic support, 
cultural support, 

and finding ways to 
wholistically support 

you the student within 
the school system.

Contact: 
email: jody.kohoko@

ocdsb.ca

Contact:
email: kyl.morrison@

ocdsb.ca
Phone: 613-291-5980

Contact: 
email: kareena.

butler@ocdsb.ca

Contact: 
email: kris.

meawasige@ocdsb.ca
Phone: 613-608-9764

Contact:
email:joshua.lewis@

ocdsb.ca
Phone: 613-979-4623

Contact:
email: courtney.

valeyev@ocdsb.ca
Phone: 613-325-4549

Contact:
email: nimkeehns.

wemigwans@ocdsb.ca
Phone: 613-818-5168

Contact: 
email: jasmine.doig 

@ocdsb.ca
Phone: 613-266-3957

Contact: 
email: joshua.pagan@

ocdsb.ca
Phone: 613-864-6708

Contact: 
email: ginnifer.

menominee@ocdsb.ca
Phone: 613-979-4258

INDIGENOUS EDUCATION 
LEARNING TEAM
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